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Davis Branch Library Open During the Winter Holidays 
Assessor’s Office Closed December 23 to December 31 

 
(Woodland, CA) – While the other Yolo County Library branches are closed during the winter holidays 
(December 20-31) in an effort to meet challenges resulting from state and local funding shortfalls, along 
with increased costs, the Mary L. Stephens Davis Branch Library, located at 315 East 14th Street in 
Davis, will remain open for a majority of the winter break.  Additionally, the Marguerite Montgomery 
Elementary School Library will also be open to the public on December 21 and 28, 5:00 to 9:00 p.m. 
 
The Montgomery Elementary School Library, located at 1441 Danbury Street in Davis, opened to the 
public this fall on Tuesdays, 5:00 to 9:00 p.m. and Saturdays, 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  This program will 
continue into the new year but will be suspended on December 25 and January 1. 
 
As an update to the list of other Yolo County department closures, available on www.yolocounty.org (go 
to Hot Topics > Department Closures), the Assessor’s office will also be closed December 23 through 
December 31. 
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